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July 2, 2009 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  Healthy Start Coalition of Pasco, Inc. 
   
 
The Pre-Kindergarten Services/Early Headstart Program is requesting approval of the attached agreement 
with the Healthy Start Coalition of Pasco, Inc. to cover services for the 2009-2010 fiscal school year.  
Together, both organizations will share information in providing services to pregnant women, infants and 
toddlers for professional medical and dental services, when no other source of funding is available. 
 
Funds to reimburse services will be provided by the Federal Early Head Start Grant for pregnant women, 
infants and toddlers who do not have current Medicaid eligibility.  Cost reimbursement will be based on 
current Medicaid rates. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, or if I can be of further assistance, please feel free to 
contact me at your earliest convenience. 
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